
Corvettes of Berkshire
February 2010 Newsletter

The February meeting was held at Misty Moonlight Diner and was called to order at 7:30 
pm by Vice-President Ted Kaufman with 13 members present.

Past Activities:
Lou Rocha & Ted Kaufman attended the Big E swap meet.  It was a disappointing 

event and not worth the $25 parking and admission fees.

Future Activities: 
A tentative list of activities proposed by the Board of Directors was presented to 

the members.  Activities for the next few months are:
Saturday, February 13 - Candlepin bowling and late night snacks at Zucco’s.  This event 
was later rescheduled by the Directors to a future date, possibly to March 13 or March 27 
which will be determined at the March meeting.
Saturday, March 20 - Movie at Beacon Theater in Pittsfield and late night snacks or 
dinner later at Patrick’s Pub.  More details later.
Saturday, April 24 - International Dinner hosted by Donna Yerkes.  More details later.
Sunday, May 2 - Breakout Run to Rhinebeck Car Show & Dinner at Double O Grill. 
More details later. 

A committee was selected to develop plans for this year’s Corvette Show 
scheduled for Sunday, June 27.  The committee selected is: Lou Rocha, chairman, Butch 
Eddy, Gary Sharp, Mike Purcell, Larry Gattasso, Ted Kaufman, Dave Johnson and 
Joanne Lamoureux.  Any other members willing to volunteer to work on this committee 
are urged to contact Lou Rocha.  Some of the items to be discussed and decided are:

Location of the show.
Refreshment catering.
Incorporation of  the Club’s 35th anniversary into the activities.

The committee will meet after the March 3 meeting.
The Piston Poppers Car Club has announced their cruise dates for 2010.  Cruises 

will be held the 2nd and 4th Tuesday of each month from May 11th thru September 28th.
Other cruises, swap meets or auto related events will be included in the club 

calendar on our web site whenever Dave Johnson is notified of the event, so any member 
wishing to have an event added, let Dave know.

Items of Interest:
A get-well card for former member Jerry Langer was signed by members present 

and the members voted to send Jerry a $25.00 gift card.  
                      
Treasurer’s Report:

Balance January 31, 2010 is $2,153.87.              .
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Raffle Winner:
There was no raffle.

Notice:
Dues for 2010 are now due.  If you have not yet paid your dues, please send a 

check for $40.00 to:
Corvettes of Berkshire
PO Box 1044
Pittsfield, MA  01202

The next regular meeting will be March 3, 2010 at the Misty Moonlight Diner on Dalton 
Avenue.  The meeting starts at 7:30 but be there by 6:30 if you plan to dine there.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:05 pm.

Lew Sharp, Secretary
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